
 

 

 

Vancouver Pre-Cruise Hotel Package 
1 Night (August 12–13, 2026) or 2 Nights (August 11–13, 2026) 

 
Please Note: This pre-cruise hotel package is hosted by Silversea Cruises and is  

not affiliated with the President’s Council or Global Tracks. 
 
Tuesday, August 11 or Wednesday, August 12, 2026 | Arrive Vancouver, Canada  
 

Upon arrival at Vancouver International Airport (YVR) a local Silversea representative will be in the arrivals hall to 
meet you and direct you to your transfer to the Pan Pacific Hotel Vancouver (or similar). The remainder of the day 
is yours to explore the city of Vancouver on your own. Lunch and dinner are at your own expense.  
 
The Pan Pacific Hotel Vancouver is uniquely located atop Canada Place at the heart of Vancouver’s downtown 
waterfront. The Pan Pacific is a newly renovated hotel with panoramic vistas of the Coastal Mountains, Coal 
Harbor, and Vancouver’s city skyline.  
 
Check-in time is 4:00 pm. The hotel will do its best to accommodate early arrivals; however, early check-in cannot 
be guaranteed. If you have an early morning arrival and prefer immediate access to your room, it is suggested to 
book the two-night package. 
 
If you book the two-night package, August 12 is also at leisure and breakfast is served at the hotel. 
 

Overnight Pan Pacific Hotel Vancouver (or similar) 
 

Thursday, August 13, 2026 | Embark Silversea Silver Moon 
 

Enjoy an included breakfast at the hotel. Check out and transfer to the pier where the officers and staff are waiting 
to welcome you onboard the Silver Moon. 
 

 (B) 
 
Silversea Vancouver Pre-Cruise Hotel Package Includes: 

• One or two nights at the Pan Pacific Hotel Vancouver (or similar) 
• Transfers from the airport to hotel and hotel to ship 
• Daily breakfast at the hotel 

 
Package Price:  

• 1 Night: $590 per person double occupancy or $950 per single 
• 2 Nights: $1,030 per person double occupancy or $1,750 per single 

 
Deposit: No deposit required 
 
Final Payment: Thursday, March 12, 2026 
 
Important Notes:  
Due to the 2026 FIFA World Cup hotel inventory in Vancouver will be limited, therefore the Pan Pacific Vancouver 
might not be the final hotel assigned for your stay. You will be notified in due course should there be a need for us 
to make use of an alternative hotel property.  
 


